
 

Public Awareness Cell, VECC 

STUDENT VISIT 
MAY 09, 2018 14:30  

SRI SRI ACADEMY, ALIPORE ROAD, KOLKATA 
The Public Awarness Cell, VECC has organized the visit of class XII Science students from Sri Sri Academy, Alipore, on 

May 09, 2018 at 14:30 hours. Total 26 students and 2 teachers have visited the campus. A film on VECC activity was 

shown at Ajay Divatia Hall followed by the laboratory visits at RTC, PMD and HPC Facility.   

 

Picture taken at Ajay Divatia 
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Picture taken at PMD  
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Picture taken at RTC 
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Picture taken at HPC Facility 

 

 


